LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COMPANY

,,m,f.,? ' SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION
P.O. BOX 618, NORTH COUNTRY ROAD » WADING RIVER, N.Y. 11782

SNRC-496

August 15, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Light Water Reactors, Branch 4

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION - UNIT 1
DOCKET NO. 50-322

Dear Mr. Denton:

Due to the increased size of the PSI Plan, it can no longer be
contained in one binder. Therefore, attached you will find a
second binder for your use. (The inserts to the cover will be
sent at a later date.)

In order to be consistent, I suggest putting "Section G" in the
second binder, as it is the most extensive.

Please acknowledge receipt of this binder by signing and dating
the enclosed transmittal control form.

ol
Very ,truly yours, 305
0 .7 l/cD
/ ‘
A Y /2 2\ o o é,_"'/_ jo!
.~/ J. P.’Novarro , .'IBS
Project Manager v“f F
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station TeRA
LPDR
VAB/mt PD
Enclosure (10)
PrA
€ () 3
It y 2. G

80090 sot’33

FC-893S



